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Travellers Choice members embrace a 
Golden opportunity to cruise 

 
 

16 January 2018: Princess Cruises recently invited a selection of Travellers 
Choice's rising 'cruise stars' to enjoy a voyage along the Australian coast 
onboard Golden Princess. 
 
Before boarding the ship for a cruise between Sydney and Melbourne, the group of 20 
agents received a guided tour of Carnival Australia’s new headquarters in Sydney. 
 
Travellers Choice General Manager Marketing Robyn Mitchell says the agents – who 
travelled to Sydney from across the group's national network – are all dedicated to 
growing their cruise sales over the next 12 months. 
 
"Princess Cruises provided a wonderful opportunity for some of our most ambitious 
members to expand their cruise knowledge and further enhance their first-hand 
experience of ocean cruising," says Mitchell.  
 
“During the visit to the new Chatswood office our members had the opportunity to meet 
many of the people they talk to each week as well as see how all of Carnival’s world-
leading cruise line brands work together.  
 
"Not surprisingly the results are already flowing through as members pass on their 
passion and enthusiasm for cruising to their customers."  
 
For more information on Travellers Choice please visit www.travellerschoice.com.au.  
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